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Washington 
State University 

---------- -- ----------
Program in Genetics and Cell Biology, Pullman, Washington 99164-4350 I 509-335-3634 

Dr. Craig Wilson 
Fungal Genetics StocR Center 
Department of Microbiology 
University of Kansas Medical Center 
39th Ave and Rainbow Blvd. 
Kansas City, KS 66103 

Dear Craig: 

September 8, 1988 

I was able to resolve the heterokaryon FGSC# 3572, isolating some albinos 
(presumably also nd) from the stra in. The albino colonies are relatively 
rare, which may explain my inability to isolate any f rom FGSC# 3570 . 
Perhaps I should have tried harder with that strain . 

Thanks for your help. 

Sincerely, 

Martin L. Pall 
Professor of Genetics, Cell Biology and Biochemi stry 


